
Life and Work – May 28, 2023 
 

We accept the following donation to the Cemetery Fund: 
In loving memory of Jean Bowering from Glenys and Gordon Drodge 

We would like to send our heartfelt congratulations to: 
Kennedy Collins who convocated from Memorial University with a Bachelor of Arts 
degree (History and French) and has accepted employment with PAL as a Flight 
Attendant! 

This Sunday is Communion: If you are joining worship in real time online, a 
reminder to have some bread and juice or another appropriate food and drink with 
you so that you can share in communion with everyone. 

Rev. James Away on Study Break: Rev James will be away at school to pursue his 
Doctorate of Ministry from May 29 to June 12, 2023. Susan Sheppard and Rev. 
Rebecca Pike will be taking care of any emergencies while he is away. 

Sewing Studio: Sewing Studio will resume on Monday, May 29th from 1pm-3pm at 
St. James and Memorial United 7pm-9pm. All sewers, knitters, needleworkers and 
crafters welcome. Also a reminder that the last class of Sewing Studio will take 
place on June 5th, 2023. 

Sharing in the Celebration Church: Each Sunday morning during worship at St. 
James we take time for people to share something that they are celebrating, like a 
Birthday, Anniversary, Graduation, or anything at all! If you are joining worship 
from home, we would love to include you in this time. So email us 
at info@stjamesuc.org with information on what you would like to celebrate, and 
we will include it as part of our "Celebration Church" time during the Sunday 
Service! Let's all celebrate together! 

Summer Edition of The Visitor: The Summer edition of The Visitor needs you. 
Please send any stories, poems, or reflections about the church, faith, or the 
community at large, so we can showcase this congregation.  Send all to the 
following email:  gpwarren98@yahoo.com with "Summer Newsletter" in the subject 
line.  Entries must be in by June 1  Maximum 300 words and entries may be edited 
for clarity or space. 
 
Social Outreach & Environmental Action Committee Many will moving out of the 
hotels into unfurnished apartments. If you have any home furnishings or furniture 
to donate, Please respond to their requests which are posted on the Facebook 
group site, Newfoundland and Labrador Help/Host Ukrainians or make a post 
yourself of what you have to donate. Thank you. 
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Stewardship Committee: will hold St. James' first on-line auction, June 8 to 13, 
on Bartlett Auction's website.  If you wish to contribute any new items, or gift 
cards (for stores, restaurants, theatre, movies or other activities and experiences) 
as auction lots or as a part of auction lot packages, please drop them off to the 
church office or contact Robin at (709) 682-3927 by June 2. We greatly appreciate 
your support. Bidding procedure details will be outlined at a later date. 
 
St James United Church is now accepting applications for summer employment 
from interested, energetic youth 15-30 years of age under the Canada Summer 
Jobs initiative. 
 
Scope of work: 
Office/Administrative duties; Archival preparation; Outreach; and 
Communications  
Hours of work:    35 hours per week 
Hourly wage:       $14.50 
Anticipated start date:  June 26, 2023 for a period of 8 weeks. 
Application closing date: June 5, 2023 
 
Application/resumes should be forwarded to : 
Student Employment 
St. James United Church 
330 Elizabeth Avenue 
St. John's NL  A1B 1T9 
Email: info@stjamesuc.org   
Subject;  Student employment  
Bridges To Hope Annual General Meeting – June  5th, 2023:  
The Bridges to Hope AGM will take place on Monday, June 5th at 7 pm. The meeting 
will be held at St. James United Church in the auditorium.  All are welcome to 
attend. 
 
Topsail United Church Flea Market: Will be holding a flea Market on Saturday 
June 3 from 10 Until 1 P.M.  Admission $1,  All are welcome. 
 
George St. United Church will be holding a Flea Market and Bake Sale:  Will be 
held in the Gymnasium, on Saturday June 3rd from 10:00 – 1:00. If people are 
wishing to do some spring cleaning and wanting to get rid of ‘stuff’, please feel 
free to drop it off at the Buchanan St. entrance from 9:00-12:00 (Tues. 30th,-
Thurs.1st)  Also, any time between 9:00 am – 9:00 pm on Fri. Jun 2nd.  (No clothes 
please) 
 

 
2023 Memorial Services 
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Mount Pleasant Cemetery, Hamilton Avenue Extension 
Monday, July 3,2023 at 7 P.M 
 
General Protestant Cemetery, Topsail Road 
Monday, July 17,, 2023 @ 7 P.M 
 
Memorial Gardens Cemetery, 25 Beaumont Hamel Way 
Monday, July 31, 2023 at 7 P.M 
 
Please Note: 
In the event of inclement weather, the services will move ahead to 7 P.M the next 
evening. 
 
 

 
 


